Clayton Park Junior High Families, 
We hope you and your family members are staying healthy during this time and following the recommendations from the NS Department of Health.
As you are aware, schools are closed until April 3, 2020, and as we have seen, things are changing daily.  When we receive more information from our Regional Office on what the home learning will look like, and any future cancellations, we will communicate that with you.  You can also continue to check the HRCE website.  As a directive from the Chief Medical Officer students, parents and public are not able to access the building.  We thank you for your understanding during this time.  
If you need to get in touch with the school during the closure, the best way is to send an email to cpjh@hrce.ca or you can email staff directly.  Please know that the staff of Clayton Park Junior High are available via email and all contacts are listed on the staff directory on the school website.  
Please know that the CPJH staff has been thinking of all of you this past week and our entire school community.  We hope everyone is taking care of themselves and each other.  
Thank you,
The Staff and Administration Team of CPJH 
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